
iTea Party
Digital Support Drop-in Session
Tuesday 21 May 2024
4pm to 6pm
Grafham Village Hall, Van Diemens Way
PE28 0GB

Come along to meet with Connecting Cambridgeshire team
members and representatives from Gigaclear at a Digital
Drop-in Session and get support with:

Transacting online - Support for online shopping and
banking.
Staying safe online - Discuss concerns regarding being
online and signposting to support resources for specific
issues.
Jargon-busting - Understanding broadband and mobile
connectivity.
Maximising connectivity - Diagnosing your current Wifi
coverage strength issues or problems.
And more… (including tea, coffee and light refreshments)

Contact us to find out more via
contact@connectingcambridgeshire.co.uk

or just drop in on the day.
In association with:

Bring
your
own

device

Come along
and ask

questions

Find out about the
Gigaclear full fibre
broadband rollout


